

Seabrook Primary School

5337

83-105 Point Cook Road, SEABROOK 3028 P.O. Box 1143 ALTONA MEADOWS 3028 Phone: 9395 1758

Email: seabrook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au



31st October 2016

Principal: Susan Lee

Year 3 Camp Information

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you know, the year 3 camp is on next week from Wednesday 7th to Friday 9th November 2018 to Phillip Island Adventure Resort. As we are in the final stages of organising the camp, it is vital that you are aware of the following information:

- **Departure** Campers need to be at school, **in their classroom, by 8:45am**. The bus will depart at **9:00am sharp**, so **please be on time**.
- Medication check in is 8:30am. Please bring your child's medication from home, as we are
 NOT taking their medicating from school. All medication must be given to your classroom
 teacher (who will be located in the classroom) before departure. Please have the medication
 in a ziplocked bag, clearly labelled with your child's name and dosage. Medication must not
 be kept in student's bags.
- Snack/ Lunch for Wednesday Students will need to bring a small backpack that will hold their snack, lunch and drink bottle.
- **Bags** We have had a request from the bus company that bags must be soft sided and not exceed 12 kgs. Please keep sleeping bags separate and not attached to the main bag. Please ensure that bags and sleeping bags are **clearly labelled with your child's name**.
- Extra Food Please do not bring any other snacks/lollies/food etc (apart from snack and lunch for Wednesday) as there will be plenty of food provided at camp.
- **Gear** please ensure that your child brings all gear as listed on the gear list, including a sunhat and a coat.
- **Electronic Devices** No electronic devices (games, mobile phones, iPods, etc.) are allowed at camp. Cameras are permitted, however they will be the responsibility of the student.
- **Arrival** Campers will arrive back to Seabrook on Friday at approximately 3pm. We will keep the school informed about our arrival time as sometimes this may change according to traffic.
- Pick- up and drop off will be from Mintaro Way.

If you have any questions regarding camp, please see your child's class teacher.

Kind regards,

Grade 3 Team